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May, 2022

Dear Holland Brook Parent:

For the first time in three years, our students will celebrate Field Day located at the
Branchburg Sports Complex (BSC) in beautiful Branchburg, NJ. Fourth grade will attend on
June 6 and fifth grade will attend on June 13. The event will take place from 10:00 a.m. to
1:00 p.m. Transportation will be provided by our district buses. I strongly encourage you to
pack a snack and lunch for your child. If you would prefer an offering from Maschios, please
email them at: psample@maschiofood.com.

Your children are in for a real treat. Since we have not had a field day in three years, I
extended the amount of time we are there AND increased the amount on the Fun Cards
(what they use to play arcade games) to $10.00 each. The BSC offers the following activities
with an open play schedule:

● Laser Tag
● Basketball
● Volleyball
● GaGa Pit
● Capture the Flag

● Playmaze
● Arcade (each student will

receive a $10 Funcard)
● Soccer
● Four Square

Every activity will be available to all students. They can choose to play them as many
times as they want. For example, if a child wants to spend the entire time playing multiple
games of laser tag, they are welcome to do so. The BSC staff will be there to help your
children with games. Supervision will be provided by our teachers.

The cost for this day will be paid for through our two fundraisers - the Turkey Trot held last
November and our Field Day t-shirt sale currently taking place now. Click here Students
are allowed to bring extra money to purchase additional Funcards, if desired.

In order for your child to attend, you will need to complete and return the attached waiver
form by May 20, 2022.

Should you have any questions, please contact the main office at (908) 823-0454.
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